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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the BOROUGH OF DELAWARE WATER GAP has scheduled the flushing 
out of the water hydrants for Wednesday, July 22, 2020 and Thursday, July 23, 2020.  You may 
experience dirty or cloudy water between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Should this 
occur after that time, remove the aerator from the faucet and keep the water running to flush 
the sediment out of the line. 

 
 If you have any questions, please contact the Borough Office at (570) 476-0331.   
        

   
WEITZMANN, WEITZMANN & HUFFMAN, LLC 
By:  Deborah L. Huffman, Esquire  
700 Monroe Street 
Stroudsburg, PA  18360  
Solicitor, Borough of Delaware Water Gap 


